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[National] NMPA Issues Announcement to Implement Measures for the 
Administration of Cosmetic Labels 
  
In order to strengthen the supervision and management of cosmetic labels, regulate the use of cosmetic 
labels, and protect the legitimate rights and interests of consumers, the National Medical Products 
Administration (“NMPA”) issued an announcement on June 3, 2021 to implement the Measures for the 

Administration of Cosmetic Labels. 
  
According to the announcement which takes immediate effect, cosmetics shall be labeled according to 
the regulation. From May 1, 2022, cosmetics companies applying for registration or filing must meet 
requirements of the regulation; if the cosmetics have applied for registration but not labeled in 
accordance with the regulation, the registrant must complete the update of product labels before May 
1, 2023. 
  
[National] The PRC Data Security Law (approved on June 10th, 2021 and will 
become effective on September 1st, 2021) 
  
The 3rd draft of the PRC Data Security Law was approved on June 10th, 2021. As the basic law in the 
field of data, The Data Security Law focuses on the outstanding problems in the field of data security, 
and establishes the basic systems of data classification and classification management, data security 
risk assessment, monitoring and alerts, emergency disposal, data security review, etc. Compared with 
the second draft, the approved version of DSL requires that the needs of the elderly and the disabled 
should be fully considered in providing intelligent public services, which should not cause obstacles to 
the daily life of the elderly and the disabled; it also increases the punishment for illegal acts. 
  

  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  
     

 


